Summer Reading Fun!
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Monday, July 17th 
from 7:00 - 8:00 PM

at the

Gaithersburg Public Library

During the evening you will have an opportunity to …
· collect a prize for the public library’s summer reading program, “Clue Into Reading.”  Please bring your “Clue Into Reading” log.  If you have not yet signed up for the program, you can sign-up this evening.
· enjoy another great read aloud by Mrs. Floyd. 
· talk with other Goshen families about summer reading.
· receive new books at your child’s reading level for him/her to read to you. 

NOTE: Please bring with you the 
leveled text you received at June 
6th’s meeting.
· work with a Goshen teacher to choose fun and exciting books to check out from the library and read at home. NOTE: Please bring your library card.
Please join us for


Part Two 


of our


Goshen Family Reading Program














